From: reqistrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0205

Date: Friday, March 1, 2019 3:56:48 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 2:47 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0205

-- Name --
Richard Phillips

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The OEB should not approve these increases to be paid directly by the consumers. Any costs should be paid directly
from the Gas Suppliers profits.

-- Attachment --





